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The Fire Department is stressing the importance of a Knox Box key lock system. This 
system became mandatory in 2000 by Town of Cortlandville Local Law no. 1-2000. All new 
structures that have a fire alarm system must provide a Knox box on the structure. Any 
existing structures other than one or two family dwellings were to comply with the local law 
on January 1, 2001. This system provides a secure means to store keys to a structure for 
fire department use only. This allows immediate mitigation of a problem by the department 
without having to wait for a key holder to respond. This saves valuable time and will 
prevent unnecessary damage during forced entry.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the fire department, its services, or setting up a tour of 
your facilities, please feel free to contact the Town of Cortlandville Code Enforcement Office 
who will pass said requests along to the Cortlandville Fire District.  The Code office may be 
reached at 607 756-7490. 

 

The Cortlandville Fire District Knox Box ordering code is: PS-42-257-03-99 

 

To order a Knox Box for your building please visit our website at: 

http://cortlandvillefire.org/index.php/about-cvfd/knox-box 

or	
  go	
  to	
  www.knoxbox.com	
  
	
  


